Attachment 3

Dear Celina School Board,

i am writing to resign from my Assistant Baseball Coaching position for the upcoming 2023
baseball season. 1 will be accepting an offer to join the High School baseball staff at Coldwater for the

upcoming season.

Want to thank Coach Dorner for wanting me to be on his staff and | wish him and his players
well for the upcoming season.

Thanks,

Jason Holubik



